Basic Skills—Annotating    (one page)

Reading 91   Harrigan, 
Instructions: Show how well you can annotate the following news article. 
· Include at least three margin notes and one definition (even if you already know every word—this is to demonstrate annotation skills). 
· Underline the main point with a double line. 
· Underline three major details—use a single line for these less important, but critical statements. Do not underline fine detail.
Human Remains and Sketch


A human skull and most of a man’s skeletal remains were found last Thursday morning in a ravine by a local resident who was walking his dog on a trail that he commonly travels.  Investigators on Tuesday released an artist’s sketch based on anthropological findings.  A skeleton was found close by off a logging trail in the Cedar Cliff area, west of the city. It is hoped that area residents will be able to identify the man based on the artist’s rendering.


A forensic anthropologist with King County Medical examiner’s Office has concluded that the remains belong to a man, 5 feet 9 inches to 6 feet tall, “possibly Caucasian mix with Asian, Hispanic, or Native American, 50-plus years old with the bottom three vertebrae on his spine fused together.” The anthropologist thinks the man walked bent over because of the fusion of his spine. The man also had red hair and appears to have been wearing jeans and a leather jacket. Keys to a motel in Westport, Washington, and jewelry in the form of a gold heart on a chain were found beneath the skeleton. The man had been in the location “no less than one year and possibly no more than five years.” 

It is undetermined whether the remains belong to a homicide victim, someone who committed suicide, or someone who died an accidental death, county Chief Criminal Deputy Fred Hutchinson has said.

The man who reported the skull said his dog was curious about what he at first believed was a dead animal. The two were walking behind the man’s home near the Canine Court Dog Park above the ravine. The skeletal remains were found later that day by police who combed the area. Anyone with information is asked to call the Thurston County Sheriff’s Office at 360-786-5151.
